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Atchison Commissioners Ready to Vote on Sign Code

(KAIR) -- After several months of workshops and gaining public input, Atchison Planning
Commissioners have composed a final draft for a public hearing before recommendation to the City
Commission an ordinance on signs.

Planning Commissioners held their final workshop Wednesday and Community Development
Director Stefanie Leif says a few major changes are in the draft.

(Play Audio) RT: :25
Leif says the draft also has changes on electronic signs and the space a sign can take up.
(Audio Continues) RT: :33

The public hearing will take place at the next commissioner meeting on January 9th and Leif
encourages any business owner that may be affected to attend.

In other business, Leif says Planning Commissioners also unanimously denied recommendation for
an application to change zoning for property at 1612 Commercial Street from a single family to two
family residential property to make a duplex.

(Audio Continues) RT: :21

Despite the denial, the measure will still move on to City Commissioners for consideration.
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